
       
 

DATE: May, 17 2023  

 

FROM: Woodland Hills-Warner Center Neighborhood Council 

 

RE: Request the reappointment of, Martin Lipkin and stakeholder, Timi Romolini, as At-

Large members on the LAX Community Noise Roundtable. 

 

 

Dear Denny Schnieder, 

 

The Woodland Hills Warner Center Neighborhood Council (WHWCNC) requesting the 

reappointment of, Martin Lipkin and stakeholder, Timi Romolini, as At-Large members on the 

LAX Community Noise Roundtable. The Roundtable is considering the impact Woodland Hills 

is experiencing from multiple departure routes out of LAX. 

 

 

   

 

Best regards, 
 
Woodland Hills-Warner Center Neighborhood Council 
 
 

 
Mihran Kalaydjian, Acting President 
Woodland Hills-Warner Center 
Neighborhood Council   
m.kalaydjian@whcouncil.org 
 

 


